
Page  1 of 10 
 

 

        
 

 

November-December 2018 Newsletter 
 

 

UAB Early Head Start 
Program 

 
933 19th Street South, Birmingham, AL 35294 

 

https:/ /www.uab.edu/civitansparks/uab-early-head-start-program 
 

T: 205-934-5736 
 
 
 
Greetings UAB Early Head Start Program families!  

 
We are off to a great start in the new program year! Look at the 

pictures of the fun we had while visiting the Helena Hollow 

Pumpkin Patch and learning about Fire Prevention Safety with 

firefighters from Station 3!    

 
Also in this issue of the UAB Early Head Start Program’s 

Newsletter, is information on safety and health, some 

nutrition tips and pumpkin pancakes recipe, and tips on 

helping your child cope with stress.  Make sure to check out 

the holiday safety tips as the holidays are quickly upon us.  

 
Be sure to note the upcoming events for the months of 

November and December.  Activities include parenting, 

story time at the public library, Health Services Advisory 

Committee meeting, PIPA, Policy Council meeting, Meal 

of Thanks and our Breakfast with Santa socializations.  

Remember to mark your calendars!   

 

Mission Statement:  

The mission of the UAB Early Head Start Program is to form 

partnerships with families to support child development and family 

goals. Through continuous staff development and in collaboration 

with the community, we strive to enhance opportunities for families. 

 
 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
 
November 1  
1, 2, 3 Play with Me @ the 
Birmingham Public Library at 
11:00 a.m. 
 
November 8  

-Parenting at 10:00 a.m. 

-1, 2, 3 Play with Me @ the 
Birmingham Public Library at 11:00 
a.m. 

-Health Services Advisory 
Committee Meeting at 12:00 p.m. 
 
November 14  
Policy Council Meeting at 12:00 p.m. 
 
November 15  
Meal of Thanks at 11:00 a.m. 
 
November 22 and 23 
Closed for Thanksgiving 
 
December 12 
PIPA at 10:30 a.m. and Policy 
Council Meeting at 12:00 p.m. 
 
December 13 
Breakfast with Santa  

 
December 24 and 25 
Closed for Christmas 
 

December 31 

Closed for New Year’s Eve 

 

 
 

http://www.uab.edu/civitansparks/uab-early-head-start-program
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We had fun learning about fire prevention safety and at 
our visit to Helena Hollow’s Pumpkin Patch! 
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